
 
 

 
Amendment #4 
to Request for Proposal RFP/BLR/Green Cities/384/2018 for the implementation of works and supply of 
the equipment for the street lighting modernization in Novogrudok 
  
Request for Proposal RFP/BLR/Green Cities/384/2018 is hereby amended, and the deadline for the 
submission of proposals, which was set for August 14, 2018, is extended until August 22, 2018, 10:00 AM 
(Minsk time). 
 
Request for Proposal RFP/BLR/Green Cities/384/2018 is hereby amended as follows:  
  
1. Paragraph 14 of Section 3 “Bid Data Sheet” is hereby amended to read as follows: 
 

14 23 Deadline for Submission  August 22, 2018, 10:00 AM (Minsk time)  
 

 
2. Paragraph 15 of Section 3 “Bid Data Sheet” is hereby amended to read as follows: 
 

15 22 Proposal Submission 
Address  

 Address: UNDP Office in Belarus, 6th Floor, 17, Kirova Str., 
Minsk, 220050, Republic of Belarus 

In case of Courier / Hand Delivery of Proposal the Bidder shall 
submit two envelopes with the Technical Proposal and the Financial 
Proposal in one outer envelope. The Technical Proposal and the 
Financial Proposal inner envelopes MUST BE COMPLETELY 
SEPARATE and each of them must be submitted sealed individually 
and clearly marked on the outside as either “TECHNICAL PROPOSAL” 
or “FINANCIAL PROPOSAL”, as appropriate.  Each envelope SHALL 
clearly indicate the name of the Bidder. The outer envelope shall be 
marked as follows: 

From:  Bidder’s name and address;                                                             
Attention: Procurement Unit, UNDP in Belarus                                               
Address: 6th Floor, 17, Kirova Str., Minsk, 220050, Republic of 
Belarus                                                                                                              
Re. RFP/BLR/Green Cities/384/2018 “Implementation of works on 
the street lighting modernization in Novogrudok“                                                             
Do not open before 10.00 hours (Minsk time) on August 22, 2018 
 
 E-mail Address: tenders.by@undp.org  

 
 

August 10, 2018 


